
MINUTES OF THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED
CLASSMATE MEETING OF JULY 16, 2015

Meeting was held at FARIAS' house, due to a scheduling glitch at SLAA.  The meeting attendees were;
YEE, CORENEVSKY, FARIAS, PARESA, HOTTENDORF, CAMARA, REGO, LELLING (also
brought his brother Ken).  YEE brought cold Primo Beer & PARESA brought sushi – Thanks guys!

Meeting was called to order at 1:10 P.M. (special time).  REGO reported that the kitty/fund was at 
$682.23.  FARIAS noted that the fully refundable $600.00 he deposited for us to the SLAA for our  
60th Anniversary Luau; has not as yet been refunded to him.

FARIAS said that the report on the June Golfing event would be on our Classmate web site – soon.  
LELLING reported on the classmate support and importance of “mentoring” our youth, relative to our 
participation in the graduation ceremonies for the SLHS class of 2015.  He also provided additional 
info which will be posted as an addition to what is currently on the Classmate web site.   YEE spoke to 
the availability of pictures taken at the ceremonies and related that once things “firmed up” that he 
would provide pictures to the Core Group.

FARIAS said that he was very sick this past month or so, and that he had not yet gone to Las Vegas to 
scope out the Downtown Grand Hotel & Casino.  He will be leaving for Las Vegas on the 29th and on 
his return will provide updated input for informing all on the 60th Reunion Anniversary doings.  The 
dates as previously stated:  October 12, 13 & 14, are firm.  A welcoming reception will be held in the 
evening of October 12th – Golfing will be on October 13th – a celebratory Dinner will be held in the 
evening of the 14th.    

The group “selected” CAMARA as the Chairman of this year's Christmas Party, which will be held on 
Thursday, December 3rd , at the Mid-Pac Country Club, at approximately 4:30 or 5:00 P.M.  It will be a 
Buffet dinner and the all-in cost will be $40.00 p.p.  The Christmas Party was also designated as an 
informal get together sans M.C. or program.  More info to be sent out as things firm up.

H. CHUN is the Chairman for August's Golfing event.   There might be a small “predicament” for the 
Golfing Event for the month of October, as there is golfing scheduled for Las Vegas and yet there are 
those who may not be going to Las Vegas and still may want to golf on Oahu during October.  A survey
of golfers will be out soon.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:51 P.M.

After the meeting, Damien & Nancy provided light lunch items and cool drinks for all.

NOTE:  The next regularly scheduled Classmate Meeting will be held on Thursday, 
September 17th, at a place and time to be provided at a later date.


